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New York State Department of Environmental Conservatio

Division of Environmental Remediation

n
Remedial Bureau A, 11" Floor
625 Broadway, Albany, New York 12233-7015

Phone: (518) 402-9620 + FAX: (518) 402-9022 v

Website: www.dec state.ny.us Alexander B. Grannis
Commissioner

February 4, 2008

Mr. Robert Zimmer
Geovation Consultants, Inc.
468 Route 17A

P.O. Box 293

Florida, NY 10921

Re:  Request to Continue Substrate Release Compound (SRC)
Application at Former Grant Hardware Site (ID: 344031)

Dear Mr. Zimmer:

The New York State Department of Environmental Conservation (Department) received

Geovation’s request, dated January 23, 2008, to continue the application of SRC to the two pilot
areas at the Former Grant Hardware Site.

It is the Department’s understanding that the SRC is conducive to the continued degradation

of the on-site chlorinated volatile organic compounds. The SRC compound has been shown to be
environmentally safe.

Based on the above facts, the request is hereby approved.

Sincerely,

Chek Beng Ng, P.E.
Environmental Engineer 2

ec:  Fay Navratil, NYSDOH
Kevin Carpenter, NYSDEC
John Swartwout, NYSDEC
bee:  File and Day Book



